
March 10, 2021 
 
Dear Chairman and members committee, 
 
My name is Adrian Brown and I have been a resident of Haycreek for 15 years.  I was a tenant before 
Havenpark and have stayed.  I enjoy living in this community and have not had any problems with 
Havenpark.  They have made improvements to the community that I really enjoy.  It is safer and cleaner 
since they bought it.  Especially in Haycreek there was a lot of drug activity and Havenpark has really 
done a good job cleaning this issue up. 
 
I am against SB2159 because I don’t think it is in our best interest.  This bill would cause our lot rents to 
go up because of the requirements it makes like having an office and an employee.  I also don’t like the 
restrictions it places on enforcing rules.  The park owners need to be able to enforce rules so that 
everyone can enjoy the park and have a nice place to live. 
 
Please vote no on SB2159. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Adrian Brown 


